
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating the South London Christmas Dinner 2022 

‘Thank you so much for making our Christmas special.’ Guest 
 

 

To The London Mark Benevolent Fund, 

 

We wanted to write to you to personally to thank you for your generous contribution in helping make the 2022   

South London Xmas Dinner a success. 

We were able to run an amazing Christmas day for 20 ex-care home young adults who would not be able to 

experience anything like this without the help of all the volunteers and donations pledged. It truly was a magical    

day for everyone involved. 

We were able to provide secure transport on the day to a venue that was decorated and provide an amazing 

Christmas lunch for everyone. Through your generosity, we were able to make the day extra special by providing 

presents and entertainment - leaving our guests overwhelmed with the extent people had gone to. 

As the day went on it was becoming evident that not only were we able to provide a real Christmas Day, but ongoing 

friendships were being formed between some of our guests at a time which can be a lonely time of year. It was clear 

how much your generosity, the volunteers help and the day meant to everyone. 

On behalf of the South London Christmas Dinner team and all our guests, we thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts. Your donation really helped to make a difference. 

  
With thanks and very best wishes for 2023,  

South London Christmas Dinner team 

 
 

 
Website: http://thechristmasdinners.org.uk/slxd-dinner/ 

Email: slxd@thechristmasdinner.org.uk 
Donate: https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/SLXD2022 
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